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A Letter from the Director... 
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Happy Birthday 
 

Abram W.              09/02/2017 
Eli O.                      09/03/2015 
Madison M. 09/06/2013 
 Nate G.                   09/21/2018 
Callie R.   09/21/2013 
Vivian S.  09/22/2015 
Camden H.             09/23/2013 
Jake C.  09/23/2012 
Joshua G.               09/26/2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Julie  9/19/?? 
Ms. Kristin 9/23/?? 

 

Park’s Edge Preschool 

Put a little PEP in your life! 

 
Ms. Kristin 9/25/00 

 

Dear Park’s Edge Preschool 
Families: 
Back to school already…
where did summer go?   I 
am excited about the start of 
the new school year in   
welcoming new friends, but 
sad to say good-bye to our 
departing families.  Thank 
you to Ms. Jenele and Ms. 
Melinda for planning an 
awesome summer.  Sadly, 
summer came to an end too 
early…happily ending with 
a pizza party!!  Twenty-five 
pizzas were delivered to 
Park’s Edge Preschool on 
Thursday, August 29th.  
‘Shout out’ to Pizza Hut!! 
Congratulations to Mr.    
Cody Tess!  He recently 
passed the commercial   
driver’s license test with 
passenger and school bus 
endorsements.  Cody has 
been promoted to driving 
PEP’s minibus this school 
year.  On Tuesday,           
September 3rd, our bus will 
be back to its daily routine 
of transporting children to 
and from school.   Just a 
friendly   reminder—please 
be careful when entering 
and departing from our 
parking lot. Our mini-bus is 
carrying ‘precious cargo’ 
safely to and from school.   
Thursday afternoons just 
aren’t the same when     
summer comes to an end.  
Both staff and children    
enjoy summer ice cream 
treats served every           
Thursday afternoon by 
‘Granny’s Treats’.  It is 
hard to say good-bye to 
summer    Thursdays and 
Granny’s treats. Our last 

serving was Thursday, Au-
gust 29th…hurry back Gran-
ny and summer! 
Park’s Edge Preschool’s 
summer ended on a ‘high 
note’…the musical ‘The 
Fruits of the Spirit Grow 
Inside of Me’, was present-
ed ‘by the children’ on 
Thursday, August 22nd.  The 
school-age children in the 
summer program created 
the entire program,           
including set design and 
costumes; with a little help 
from their friends…the 
teachers!  This has become 
an annual tradition in          
wrapping up the PEP         
summer program...it is sad 
to see them grow/go! 
Park’s Edge Preschool is a 
recognized Christian      
Ministry  teaching children 
Christian values.  Tell your 
family, friends and       
neighbors that Emanuel 
Church welcomes children 
of all ages and stages.  
’Rally Sunday’ is Sunday, 
September 8th at 9:30am.  
Children ages 3 and up are 
invited to attend Emanuel 
Church’s Sunday School 
Program (held during     
worship service).  Did you 
know that Park’s Edge          
Preschool also offers                 
professional child-care for  
children under the age of 3  
during Sunday worship?  
Parents can pray while their 
toddler plays!   
Children are also included 
during the beginning of 
worship service until 
‘Children’s Time.’   
‘Children’s Time’ is when 
Pastor Bill demonstrates 

Christianity to the children 
by telling a story with a   
lesson to be learned.  
(Adults usually learn a      
lesson too!)  Did you know 
Ms. Jenele has been Park’s 
Edge Preschool’s liaison 
teacher to Emanuel 
Church’s Sunday school 
program since January 
2015?  Thank you Jenele 
for your dedication to     
Sunday mornings. 
Park’s Edge Preschool has 
another exciting school year 
planned and we want to 
‘show and tell’ you more 
about it.  Families will have 
an opportunity to meet the 
PEP family/faculty and tour 
the center during our annual 
open house.  PEP’s Open 
House features a                    
progressive nutritious             
dinner as you tour through 
the center.  Park’s Edge 
Preschool’s Open House is 
scheduled on Thursday, 
September 5th from 5:30 
until 7:00 pm.  Please 
RSVP at PEP’s front desk 
by Wednesday, September 
4th or call the PEP office at 
(414)427-9561…friends 
and family welcome.   
Have a happy and safe  
summer ending.  Children 
go back to school on            
Tuesday, September 3rd, 
please drive safe.  Park’s 
Edge Preschool is closed on 
Monday, September 2nd, 
Labor Day Holiday…enjoy 
a restful holiday weekend!  
Sincerely,  
Ellen M. Kvalheim 



Melinda will be filling in for her 
during this time and we can’t wait 
to meet the new bundle of joy!  

Ms. Terri will be on vacation at the 
end of September.  

We would like to welcome             
Charlotte  B., Amelia and their            
families to our room we look 

forward to helping and watching 
them grow.  

We  are looking to our themes for 
the month:  Back to School, 

Welcome new school year.       

We had a great summer that was 
full of magical memories! We 
played in a foam pit, picked ice 
cream from the ice cream truck 
every Thursday and had a lot of 

fun on our water play days. It was 
busy and amazing! The fun is not 
over yet! Fall brings new changes 

and even more adventures.  

The Darling Dragonflies would also 
like to extend a warm well wish to 
Ms. Jennifer who will be going on 
maternity leave in September. Ms. 

Friends and Family, Pets are loved, 
and All About Me.  

Thank you to everyone that came 
to our annual Augustfest, it was 

fun getting together and enjoying 
a summer day of games, cars and 

great food.    

Our child of the month will be 
Sofia. Sofia loves to play with baby 
dolls, dancing to all music and the 
ever fun art activities we do in the 

room.  

Ms. Melinda & Ms. Terri &            
Ms. Jennifer 

 

Beautiful Butterflies 

Love Bugs 

Darling Dragonflies 
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enjoys our story times.           
Jackson is starting to bang at 

the toy bar. Cameron smiles a 
lot while on our nature walks. 
Layla likes to look at herself 
in the mirror. They are really              

doing great!  
Our child of the month will be 
Declan. Declan is rolling from 
his tummy to his back, enjoys 

nature walks and smiles all 
day long.  

A reminder to please bring in 
family pictures if you haven’t 

already.                                        
You can e-mail them to  

Kristin@parksedgepreschool.com and 

she will gladly print them for 
you . Also, make sure to call 
by 9am if your child will not 

be in  attendance at PEP.  
This is a good time of year to 

make sure your child has  
labeled weather appropriate 

spare clothing that fits in their 
cubby.   

If there is something your 
family did over the summer, 
feel free to write it down in 

the class and give to Ms.              
Nicole. If you have a picture, 

bring/email it in! 
 

Ms. Nicole  

Summer is over already. We 
welcome all the families      
returning to Park’s Edge.  

Thank you to all that attended 
Augustfest. As always, it was 
a great success and so much 

fun.  
We welcome Nora, Kurtis and 
Cameron  and their families to 
the Love Bugs and bid a fond 
farewell to Nate and his fami-

ly as they transition to the 
Beautiful Butterflies Room.   

Our other Love Bugs are         
really flourishing as well.  
Blake is starting to cruise 
around furniture. Connor 

September is also a joyous occasion 
as Ms. Julie  celebrates her birthday 
on September 19th and our special 
new friend Nate also celebrates his 
on September 21st! Nate bounces 
to music, claps, laughs a lot, and 

enjoys looking at Eric Carle books.    
 Important dates this month is our 

Open House on Thursday,       
September 5th and Friday,          

September 13th will be                 
Grandparents Day. We hope you 

can join us for fun classroom          
activities and celebration of            

togetherness. 

Welcome September. Birthstone: 
sapphire, flower: aster symbolizes 

love and magic. 
We would like to thank Ivy’s 

grandma for coming for picture 
day, reading to the children and she 

built with blocks with us. It was a 
wonderful time– Thank you so 

much!   
We welcome  Charlotte A., Gracie, 

Ivy, Lillian, Hanna, Eric, Leah, 
Nate, Arthur, Cecilia and their      
families. The school year has             
officially begun and we look             

forward to all the growth and fun.  

Our upcoming themes include;  
Back to School, Family, Pets and 

All about Me!   
As the season changes, so does the 

weather. Please make sure to           
provide weather appropriate           

clothing labeled with your child’s 
name  on it.  We also ask that you 
bring in a family picture or e-mail 

it to  
Kristin@parksedgepreschool.com 

And she will gladly print it for you.   
We look forward to helping your 

children learn and grow  
 

Happy Fall,  



We had a wonderful last month 
of summer. We enjoyed water 
days, picnics, creating our own 
shirts and the wonderful warm 

weather.  The children also  
enjoyed playing in the foam 

machine!  
 

As we get excited for the new 
school year, we welcome our 

new friends and returning 
friends and their families into 

the Busy Bee room. We are 
excited you are here and can’t 

wait to get to know you!  
We can’t wait to get our themes 
started this month with: School 

is Cool, Family, Friends, Pets 
and All About Me. 

Our child of the month is  
Phoebe. Phoebe enjoys playing 

puzzles and house keeping 
area. Be sure to stop and say 

hello!  
If you haven't already, please 
bring in a family photo to add 

to our family board by            
September 13th. If you like, you 

can e-mail it to  
Kristin@parkesdgepreschool.com 
 And she will gladly print it off 

for our classroom.  
Our Open House will be  

Thursday, September 5th, and 
Grandparent’s Day is Friday, 
September 13th. Hope to see 

you there!   
This time of year is a great time 

to look in your child’s cubby 

and make sure there are  
weather appropriate clothes,                
especially as the  temperature 

drops.   
We encourage families to            

continue encouraging nice 
touches and self help skills at 

home. It is also helpful to          
communicate feeling words to 
your child so they may express 
themselves. We can’t wait for 
the school year to get started 
and have a wonderful year 

together.  
 

Ms. Emily & Ms. Anna  
 
 

your help and support.  
We are looking forward to 
the start of another great 

school year. The class will be 
learning many new things. 

We will be working on     
letters, numbers, colors, 

shapes, writing our names, 
cutting with scissors and so 

much more.  
One thing we would like to 

do is enhance our home          
living center. We are looking 

for empty food boxes.           
Mac-Cheese, cereal, and 

fruit snacks are just a few of 

Hi Everyone! Thank you for 
a GREAT summer. There 
were so many fun activities 
and field trips. Hands down 

the top picks were the           
foam/bubble machine, 

Chuck E Cheese, Kids in 
Motion, St. Anns Swimming 

and as the children called 
him the “funny frog 

man” (David Stokes).           
Another fun thing was the 

pride our children showed in 
making and    wearing their 
tye-dye shirts. Summer was 
a blast and thank you for all 

the examples. Please             
consider donating the boxes 
to us rather than throwing 

them away. We are also 
looking for old non-working 

phones.   
Please continue to bring in 
blankets for nap time and 
weather appropriate spare 

clothes.  
We are excited for all of the 

new children that will be 

joining us and hope the     

children going to school have 

a fabulous school year! 

Ms. Caitlin &  Ms. Michele 

the always crowd-pleasing 
theme of Back to School. This 
is the week in which we will   
discuss what it means to be in 
school for both us, and others. 

As we continue through        
September we then shift our 

focus to the wonders all around 
us, our families, our pets and 
ourselves. This is a thrilling 

time to reflect on who we are 
and what makes us unique and 

the same all around.  
Our Stars of the Month will be 
Justin and Hayden. Justin loves 
to play with legos, cars, blocks 

and outside. Hayden enjoys cars, 
dinosaurs and animals. Look for 

their “All About Me” posters    
coming soon. We have a couple                
important dates for September: 
Thursday, Sep. 5th Open House 

5:30-7:30, and Grandparents Day 
Friday, Sep. 13th 3:30-5:00.  

Thank you for a great summer 
and we hope you all have a   

beautiful start to the new school 
year! 

 
God Bless,  

Ms. Mary, Ms. Megan                
Ms. Sandra, Ms. Jessyca   

September, my how you crept 
up on us! While we are deeply 

saddened by the fast             
disappearance of summer we 
are ready and excited for the 
upcoming fall! September is 
going to bring in a lot of new 
faces and new adventures. We 
would like to first welcome all 

new families who will be      
entering the sunshine room. We 
are thrilled you are with us and 

we look forward to a great 
school year of learning, having 

fun and growing together.  
We will begin this journey with 

Busy Bees 

Fantastic Frogs 

Sunshine Room 
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say that it was way over 
par, we don’t mean our 

scores. Our “We are     
Family” trip to the         

Museum was a huge           
success! We saw dinosaurs, 

butterflies, streets of old 
Milwaukee and learned a 

few things about stars from 
Bob at MPM Imax theater.  

Are we forgetting             
something? Oh snap!         
David Stokes and his           
cold-blooded posse 

dropped by. What a great 
time that was! So much fun 
that we decided to channel 
our inner  amphibians at St. 

Anns pool. Just when we 
thought that August had 
nothing else to offer, a 

foam machine arrived and 
blew us all away! August 

went out with a bang when 
our very own students put 

up a performance of a  
lifetime with their “Fruits 

of the Spirit” play.  

Hello School-Age  
Parents: 

August blew past us like a 
gust of wind, and now it’s 
time to go back to school!  
Before we dive head first 

into the excitement of   
returning to the temple of 
knowledge, let’s recap this 

past month so we can       
remember what exactly 
made it so much fun and 

action packed for the          
children, parents and staff. 
We started off our month 
by stretching our legs at 
Altius Gymnastics to get              

ourselves ready for the fun 
to come, and fun came in 
abundance!  Augustfest 

was car-razy! We had food, 
games, prizes, and of 

course cars! Our bus even 
took best bus award!      
Going through the              

adventure we next played 
mini golf at Mooreland 

Golf course, and when we 

So as you can see August 
never had a dull moment. 
September will be more 

exciting still for the         
children, who will explore 
new horizons at school and 

here with us at Park’s 
Edge! We thank you all for 

a wonderful summer! 
 

Reminders-  
Turn in all paperwork for 

back to school              
transportation– August 

30th!  
Thursday, Sep. 5th:         

Open House 5:30-7:30  
Friday, Sep. 13th: 
Grandparents Day                

3:30-5:00 
 

Ms. Jenele, Ms. Melinda, 
Mr. James  

  

 

Shining Stars 

Slithering Snakes 
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Who is ready for the new school year!? We have had such a 
blast this summer with field trips, in-house visits and water 
days! We finished off the summer months with a fun filled 

week that ended with great music and a fun movie, pizza and 
PJ party! All of our schedules and routines I’m sure felt 

wacky, but we made it and are looking forward to a                    
successful school year full of learning, growing and                

friendship making.  
Our themes this month are going to be revolving around 

school, family, friends and pets. We will be creating a family 
book to keep in the classroom. To help create our family 

book it would be wonderful if every child could bring in one 
to two pictures of family or send them to Kristin, our             

Assistant Director, to be printed here,                                               
Kristin@parksedgepreschool.com. We believe here at 
Park’s Edge we have been blessed with more than one            

family! I look forward to seeing you all this month at our 
Open House on September 5th come picture ready for a fun 

photo booth! Grandparents Day celebrations is also this 
month on Friday, September the 13th! We’ll be ready to  

indulge in some deliciously frosted cookies!  
Have a great September everyone! 

 
Ms. Tori & The Shining Stars  

 
 
 
 
 

 
10627 W. Forest Home Ave 
Hales Corners, WI 53130 
Phone: (414) 427-9561 
Fax: (414) 427-1220 
Email: 
Elen@parksedgepreschool.com 
CC:  
Kristin@parksedgepreschool.com 

Wanted-Grandparents 
Grandparents Day is Friday, September 13th at Park’s Edge Preschool from 3:30-5pm.  Grandparents are welcome to join us for 

an afternoon of fun and games with their grandchildren.  Two invitations will be in your family mailbox for both sets of          

grandparents to be included but if you need more please let us know…the more the merrier!  This intergenerational activity is a 

family favorite in bringing the two generations together at Park’s Edge Preschool.  Please R.S.V.P at the front desk.                     

Grandparents are always welcome at Park’s Edge Preschool anytime they’d like to come and ‘play’ for a day.  

mailto:Kristin@parksedgepreschool.com


September 
2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 
 
 Monday, September 1st – PEP closed for holiday, Labor Day– Normal Rates Apply 
 
 

Tuesday, September 3rd– Back to school for Whitnall Schools 
 
 
Thursday, September 5th- Park’s Edge Preschool’s annual Open House  
             5:30pm-7:30pm Free Progressive Dinner Served 
 
Sunday, September 8th– ‘Rally Sunday’ & Blessing of the Backpacks    
           @ Emanuel UCC 9:30am 
 
Friday, September 13th– Grandparent’s Day celebration 3:30pm-5pm 
 
 
Friday, September 27th– Whitnall Schools closed 
              Sign your child up for attendance at PEP 
 
 
 
 

Kids ask questions. No surprise there; if youôve got a pre-schooler (or any        
offspring still living at home!), they will ask questions, and these questions have 
no filters. There are, of course, the endless chains of questions beginning with 
ñWhy?ò (and their counterpart, ñWhy not,ò usually followed by ñThatôs not fair!ò 

from our young attorneys-in-the-making). 
Iôm struck by the questions our kids—especially very young ones—donôt ask. 
They typically donôt ask what party we belong to, or if we lean left or right, for   
example. And they rarely ask if someoneôs appearance—color, gender, and the 

like—makes them in some way unworthy of respect or friendship. 
We adults have mastered the fine art of discriminating taste, whether in wines, 
clothes, cars—or persons. That has some value (although my taste in cars far 
exceeds my budget). But thereôs something about other human beings that our 
kids instinctively know, before weôve taught them otherwise. We were them once, 
and can recall when seeing a new neighbor meant simply: Thereôs a new               
friend-in-the-making. Maybe, in this case, we can learn from our children. 

Sincerely,  
Dale Stohre 

A Pastor’s Note  



 

 
Meet the PEP Family/Faculty at Our Open House  

Parkõs Edge Preschool has another exciting school year planned and we want to ôshow 

and tellõ you more about it.  Families will have an opportunity to meet the PEP            

family/faculty and tour the center during our annual open house.  PEPõs Open House 

features a ôfreeõ progressive nutritious dinner as you tour through the entire center.  

Parkõs Edge Preschoolõs Open House is scheduled on                                                                   

Thursday, September 5 th from 5:30 until 7:00 pm.   

Office Staff ñEllen-Director; Kristin -Assistant Director; Jessica -Bookkeeper; Melinda -Health 

& Safety Coordinator; Jenele -School -age/Transportation Coordinator  

To communicate with PEP office staff via email please staff use their first name 

@parksedgepreschool.com  

UpstairsñInfant/Toddler Classrooms:  Love Bugs (infant 1) ñMs. Nicole, Ms. Makayla & Ms. 

Adele*; Beautiful Butterflies (infant 2) ñMs. Julie, Ms. Karlie & Ms. Ruslana*; Darling Drag-

onflies (toddlers) ñMs. Jennifer, Ms. Terri & Ms. Melinda*;                                                            

Busy Bees (2õs)ñMs. Emily & Ms. Anna  

DownstairsñPreschool Classrooms:  Sunshine Room (2 ½ -3 ½ year old) ñMs. Mary, Ms. 

Sandra, Ms. Jessyca & Ms. Megan; Fantastic Frogs (3 ½ -4 ½ year old) ñMs. Caitlin, Ms. 

Michele & Mr. James*; Shining Stars (4k -5k)ñMs. Tori & Mr. Cody  

Downstairs (Purple Room) ñSchool -age:  Slithering Snakes ñMs. Jenele  

Themes w/ Christian Sub Themes 

 
¦ǇǎǘŀƛǊǎ ϧ 5ƻǿƴǎǘŀƛǊǎ ¢ƘŜƳŜǎ 

 

фκлн-лфκлс- LǘΩǎ /ƻƻƭ ǘƻ ōŜ ƛƴ {ŎƘƻƻƭ όhǇŜƴ IƻǳǎŜ фκрύ 
-DƻŘ ŎǊŜŀǘŜǎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ƴŜǿ 

-²ƘŜƴ ƛƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭ ƴŜǿ ŎǊŜŀǝƻƴǎ 
 

фκлф-фκмп- aȅ ²ƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ CŀƳƛƭȅ όDǊŀƴŘǇŀǊŜƴǘΩǎ 5ŀȅ фκмоύ 
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭ ŀǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ DƻŘΩǎ CŀƳƛƭȅ 
DƻŘ ƎƛǾŜǎ ǳǎ ŀ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǘƻ ŎŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ǳǎ 
WŜǎǳǎ ŀƴŘ WŀŎƻō ǿŜǊŜ ŎƻǳǎƛƴǎκŦŀƳƛƭȅ  

 
фκмс-фκнл- tŜǘǎ ŀǊŜ CŀƳƛƭȅ ¢ƻƻ 
DƻŘ ōƭŜǎǎŜǎ ŀƭƭ ŀƴƛƳŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŜǘǎ  

DŜƴŜǎƛǎ мΥну- !ǘ ǘƘŜ ǾŜǊȅ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎΣ DƻŘ ōƭŜǎǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ IŜ 
ƘŀŘ ƳŀŘŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳŀƴŘŜŘ ǘƘŜƳΣ άCƛƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŜŀǊǘƘ ŀƴŘ ǎǳōŘǳŜ ƛǘΦ 
wǳƭŜ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ ŬǎƘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŜŀ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ōƛǊŘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŀƛǊ ŀƴŘ ƻǾŜǊ ŜǾŜπ

Ǌȅ ƭƛǾƛƴƎ ŎǊŜŀǘǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƳƻǾŜǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳƴŘέ  
 

фκно-фκнт- !ƭƭ ŀōƻǳǘ aŜΗ  
¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΣ DƻŘΣ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴΣ ƎǊƻǿ ŀƴŘ ƘŜƭǇ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ 

-н ¢ƛƳƻǘƘȅ мΥт CƻǊ ǘƘŜ {ǇƛǊƛǘ DƻŘ ƎŀǾŜ ǳǎ ŘƻŜǎ ƴƻǘ ƳŀƪŜ ǳǎ ǝƳƛŘΣ 
ōǳǘ ƎƛǾŜǎ ǳǎ ǇƻǿŜǊΣ ƭƻǾŜ ŀƴŘ ǎŜƭŦ-ŘƛǎŎƛǇƭƛƴŜ 

 

NAC Nook 

 
Welcome back! I hope everyone had a wonderful 
summer. Scholastic catalogs have arrived and will 
be in your mailboxes the first week of September. 
They have many back-to-school read aloud books 
that are perfect for story time and engaging with 
your child while inspiring them to develop a love 
for reading.  Please take advantage of the many 
great deals Scholastic offers this month. If you 

wish to order online our code is M63P4. 
.   

Remember, every order earns us points which lead 
to free books for our library. 

  
Thank You, 

 
 

Ms. Sandra 
Scholastic Coordinator 


